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March 16, 2020 

Philip D. Burnett, Esq. 
Bean, Smith & Burnett 
300 Thurman Ave. 
Crossville, TN 38555 

Re: In re: Petition Seeking Revocation of Certificate of Franchise Authority Held by 
Spirit Broadband, LLC, TPUC Docket No. 20-00006 

Dear Mr. Burnett: 

I am the Hearing Officer assigned to the above referenced docket. The Petition was filed 
in January 2020 and an amended Certificate of Service was filed on February 2020. As you may 
know, Sprit Broadband, LLC has not filed a response, nor has any response been filed on its behalf. 

In order to move this docket forward, proof of completed service of process is required. 
Please file proof of completed service of process with the docket clerk on or before April 30, 2021. 
If no proof of service is filed by the deadline, the Petition will be dismissed without prejudice. 

Sincerely, 

Aaron J. Conklin 
Hearing Officer 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on 16, 2021 at 9:37 a.m. 




